
MONROE COMMUNITY COLLEGE
DAMON CITY CAMPUS 

STUDENT EVENTS AND GOVERNANCE ASSOCIATION (SEGA)
Minutes of September 30, 2011, Meeting

SEGA MEMBERS PRESENT
Teresa Velazquez, President
Alyssa Ginevra, Vice President of Student Events
Veronica Alexander, Budget Coordinator
Cynthia Smith, Civic Engagement Coordinator
Hope Roth, Elections Coordinator
Eric Muhammad, Multiple Campus Coordinator
Carlos Suarez, Publicity Coordinator
Shawnitea Thompson, Recruitment Coordinator
Desiree Jeffers, Social Activities Coordinator
Lisa Good, Committee Member
Robyn Vetuskey, Committee Member
Tianna Washington, Committee Member

SEGA MEMBERS LATE
Sharon Jones, Vice President of Student Governance

SEGA MEMBERS ABSENT
BreʼShawna Jones, Wellness Coordinator
Quiana Ogden, Committee Member

OTHERS PRESENT
Dr. Kenneth Humphrey, SEGA Faculty Advisor
Eileen Lanzafame, SEGA Faculty Advisor
Tyree Simmons, Men of Excellence Club
Lisa Wallace, Campus Center Coordinator
Greg Wilson, Campus Center Operations Coordinator

The meeting was called to order at 12:18 p.m. 
The minutes of the September 23 meeting were approved as amended.

SPEAK TO SEGA

• Mr. Simmons stated that Men of Excellence Club would like to collaborate with SEGA on the October 24 Costume Contest. 
 The cost of the event – $300 for prizes, emcee and candy – would be split evenly between the two groups at $150 each. 
 A motion was made by Ms. Jeffers and seconded by Ms. Smith to approve collaborating on the event. Motion approved.

• Mr. Simmons stated that Men of Excellence Club would like SEGA̓ s support of their November 29 Fashion Show by helping to 
 promote it. A motion was made by Ms. Ginevra and seconded by Ms. Thompson to approve supporting the event. Motion approved.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS

Past Events
• MCC Public Safety Director David Moore on September 28 was reviewed.

Upcoming Events
• Details were discussed for Poetry Day on October 5, which will kick off the Childrenʼs Book Drive; the Book Drive will conclude 
 at Open Mic on October 26. Ms. Roth obtained a donation from Tops which can be used as a prize for Poetry Day. The groupʼs 
 consensus was to spend $30 for tote boxes for the Book Drive.

Leadership Retreat
• Information packets have been given to student leaders who are attending the October 14-16 Retreat at Camp Stella Maris.
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NEW BUSINESS

SUNY Student Assembly
• Two community college reps are needed for SUNY Student Assembly; one would represent MCC and two other colleges.

ADVISORS  ̓REPORTS

Greg Wilson
• The Blood Drive originally planned for October 12 will be rescheduled.

Ms. Lanzafame
• Would like to help with promotions.

The meeting adjourned at 12:56 p.m.
Submitted by Linda Bryce, Campus Center Office Coordinator


